
EAGLES ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION MINUTES 

 

January 7, 2013 
 

Attendees: 
 
Kim Braithwaite*  Tammi Rhoads*  Debbie Hardesty* 
Pat Pope*   Gary Pope*   Laurie Harrell* 
Frank Jurney*   Linda Bodkin*  Susan Catlett* 
Lory Chrane*   Stephanie Dulaney*  Nancy Liggett* 
Lisa Manahan*  Beth Marple*   Robyn McGrath* 
Mary Miller* 
 
(Signifies PAID/voting member of the EAA) 
 
EAA President Debbie Hardesty called the meeting to order @ 6:00 pm.   
 
The minutes from the December 11th meeting were available for review.  Motion was made by Nancy 
Liggett to accept the minutes as read.  Lisa Manahan seconded the motion.  All members voted in favor 
of accepting the minutes as submitted. 
 
Treasurer Kim Braithwaite presented the treasurer’s report.   The balance in the EAA account is  
$38,712.84, as of December 31st, 2012.  ($ 26,376.14 sports; $ 2,757.87 scholarship; $ 9,578.84 capital).  
Tammi Rhoads made a motion to accept the treasurer report. Nancy Liggett seconded the motion.  All 
members voted in favor of accepting the treasurer’s report as submitted. 
 
.   

Committee Reports: 
 

Bluegrass: 
Frank announced tonight his resignation was short lived!!  They are working on maybe doing 2 or 3 
concerts here at the new high school next fall.  More to come … 
 

Scholarship: 
Application forms go out February 1st. 
 

Please pass along that you must be an active participating member of the EAA before January 1
st
 to be 

eligible for EAA scholarships.  

 

Concessions: 
Basketball is going well.  If you are interested in helping please contact Linda Bodkin or Stacy Sefton 
for girls basketball; Debbie Hardesty or Robin Parker for boys basketball; and Gary Pope for wrestling. 
 

Apparel: 
Sales are great!  Wednesday is Little League night & we are hoping to have good sales with the kids.  
Lisa Manahan volunteered to work on apparel sales Wednesday night. 
 

Old Business: 
None. 
 



New Business: 
None. 
 
Debbie Hardesty thanked Frank Jurney again for all his hard work with Bluegrass.  And Gary Pope for 
all his hard work pitching in everywhere we needed him! 
 
Reminder that Girls Soccer has the Bluegrass Concert on January 12th! 
 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
The next meeting will be:  
 

Tuesday, February 12
th
, 2013, 6 p.m. 

 

PS – in last month’s minutes I typed the number of years Frank Jurney has been involved with the 

EAA.  I apologize Frank – thank you for 12 plus years of Bluegrass and 20 plus years with the 

EAA!!! 


